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Two-day Threes 
Murrysville Presbyterian Preschool 

 

 We had a great month in September!  Your little ones continue to learn 
our routine while getting to know each other.  October holds many events… 
our first party day, a field trip, picture day...and we will even have a pajama 
day!  We will be working on name recognition, as well as continuing with 
letters and colors.  Thanks for all your support at home! 

What we are learning: 
 
Letters: O and P 
Colors:  Orange and Black 
Number: 2 
Shapes: Triangle 
Themes: Pumpkins, the Farm, Harvest, 
Community Helpers 
 
 
 

 
           Lunch Buddies & Extended Day 
Spaces fill quickly, so be sure to sign up if 
your child is interested. 
 
   Field Trip 
We will not be in the building for our field 
trip on October 25th.  We will be meeting 
at Gearhead Farm.  An adult needs to stay 
with your child that day.  More info to 
come. 
 
                            Party Day 
We will be having a Harvest Party at the 
end of the month.  More information will 
be coming home as the day gets closer.   

 
 
Pajama Day – On Friday, October 11th, have your child wear their pajamas to school. We do a 
number of activities to help us learn the letter “P.”   
 

Mrs. Becky Larson 
724.454.8721 

larsonbecky@gmail.com 


